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* Auctions * Raffles* Garden centre 

* Bowlarama * Chocolate Trailer 

* Jaffa Race * Smash Palace 

* Lucky Keys * Homemade Crafts 

* Face Painting & Nail Art * Bouncy 

Castle * Café* Create-a-plate 

* Sausage Sizzles * Cake Stall  

* Dunshea’s Deli * Golden ticket 

* Angry Birds * Sink the Poo 

* Whitebait Fritters * Hole in One 

* Paddle boats * Little Driver * 
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Lots of information in this week’s newsletter 

Bumper edition of the newsletter! 

Fair roster. Our fair roster is now live – read on for more information!  

Request for donations. Every year we send out our classroom donations list. We ask every family to donate one 
item on the list next to their child’s classroom. Every donation is gratefully received and is used in our beautiful 
baskets, quick fire raffles, tombola, lucky dip, chocolate trailer and baking stalls. Check out the list attached to this 
email for more information. 

External stall holders – For the first time ever we are opening up our school hall to a select number of external stall 
holders. If you know someone who may be interested, please drop Sonia an email Sonia.glen@gmail.com  

Smash palace. We need your old plates and cups (no glass please) for smashing and also hard cricket balls for the 
kids to throw. Please contact Jess on 0224106080 jessicaparkin@rocketmail.com to arrange. 

Garden stall – Calling all green thumbs! 

 

Any potted plants, seedlings 
and cuttings are most 
appreciated. We are also in 
need of seeds, bulbs, 
homegrown produce and 
any garden-related items 
such as pots, ornaments 
and tools.  

If you have any of these 
items to offer and to arrange 
drop off or pick up, please 
contact Sonya Spray on 
021 115 1522 or 
sonyaspray@outlook.com  

Fair auction 

     

** Image credit:"Matapouri Bay by Tony Ogle" 

Do you have any goods or services you could 
donate to our live fair auction? It can be a 
holiday or entertainment package, art, retail 
vouchers, pampering – the list is endless! 
Maybe you have something different to offer or 
you know family, friends or workmates who do… 
Family baches are always very popular so if you 
have access to a bach or holiday home that we 
could auction for a weekend getaway, please 
get in touch with our auction coordinator Sam 
Bennett: 027 245 6532 or 
steve_sam50@hotmail.com  

Bakers needed 

Calling all KEEN bakers & marvellous chutney makers! 

Fudge and gluten-free baking are always in demand at the 
fair. If you enjoy baking and can help whip up some yummy 
treats (some fudge ingredients available on request), please 
contact Nimisha Parbhu on 0220897071 or 
drnimisha@yahoo.com for further instructions.       

  

The roster is live! 

Our fair roster is now live so you can sign up to help at one of the stalls on Fair day. If every 
family signs up for a slot the Fair will be a massive success. Sign up at 
https://signup.zone/HR7gEFxqJmBqi9qcd 
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Key dates for our Fair 

Date, time and place Event 
8 March Monday, 7:30pm – Staff Room Fair meeting 

22 March Monday, 7:30pm – Staff Room Fair meeting 

24 March Wednesday Baking plates sent out 

25 March Thursday Classroom donations close 

Final date for: early Create-a-Plate orders, Lucky Keys, Jaffa Race & 
Golden Ticket 

27 March Saturday Fair set up 

28 March Sunday Day of the Fair! 11am – 2pm 
 

 

 The Fair has its own Facebook page! Follow our Fair event page for all the latest news.  

While you’re there, why not follow our Home and School Committee page 
https://www.facebook.com/cashomeandschoolcommittee/  
 

 

Situations vacant 

Can you help? 

Our kids love the fair and seeing their parents involved. We have a few roles that we’d like to fill as soon as possible. 
Contact our Fair Coordinator to sign up: Sonia Glen: 021 766 428; sonia.glen@gmail.com  

We are still looking for a new fair organiser. This is Sonia’s last year as fair organiser and we would really like to 
have someone shadow her this year before taking over and making it their own in 2022. This is a very rewarding role 
and you would be supported every step of the way by the rest of the fair committee. This would also be a good role for 
two people to split between them. 

External Fair Stall Coordinator – For the first time ever we are opening up our school hall to a select number of 
external stall holders … and we need someone to look after them! You would book their stall spaces in the hall and be 
there to support them when they set up on the day and when they pack up.  

Could you be a stall shadow? 

This is the last year at CAS for a couple of our stallholders and they’re looking for someone to shadow them on the 
stall this year before taking over next year. Could this be you? 

Auction – Our auction has been a very big part of our fair and has been run by two people in the past. This year we 
have one person running a toned-down version of our auction. However, we would love to have you and a friend 
shadowing for this year. You will be helping her behind the scenes of the auction and learning the ropes for next year. 
Our auction is a huge part of our fair and it is really important to pass our knowledge on to the next generation. 

Chocolate Trailer – Fun fun fun!!! Kids love this game on the day, it is so popular and always sells out before the end 
of the fair. Who knew kids love chocolate so much?!  

Crafts – Do you love all things craft?! Love making things at home and feel like your talented is wasted?! Handmade 
Crafts is waiting for you. Shadow our handmade craft stall holder and next year you can run this stall and add your flair. 

Spotlight on a stall … Cashmere curries 

 

Let Cashmere Curries feed your family on Sunday night of 
the fair, or enjoy a nice hot lunch during! 

 $10 combo for curry and roti!  

 Take home curry, ready to heat or freeze and a pack 
of 6 roti – $30 

Find us in to food village, or if you want to see where the 
action is, stick your head in the staff room window and say 
hi!! 

Keen to cook?! Email Jodie O’Doherty – 
Jodieattard@hotmail.com – if you are keen to cook 
something for the curry stall, or keep an eye out for the 
positions vacant in the roster. 
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